
Lela Abdushelishvili 
  
University of Economics in Katowice/Poland 
  
“In April 2017, I was at Katowice University in Poland and held a one-week business communication 
course for students there. The program was expertly prepared and organized. The event was held 
within the framework of the "International Week", which provided a practical course for university 
students. All conditions were created for learning and teaching and for cooperation to be fruitful for 
both parties." 
 


